
 

 

 

 

 

28 March 2023 

Dear Vaughan, 

UK-Ukraine Free Trade & Strategic Partnership Agreement 

On 23 February, the UK Government laid an exchange of letters between the UK and Ukraine 
agreeing amendments to their Free Trade and Strategic Partnership Agreement (“the Agreement”). 
The letters are referred to as ‘Agreement No.1’.  

On 16 March, the Committee discussed the agreement and agreed to write to Welsh Government for 
information on the following: 

 The Welsh Government’s view on the Agreement. 

  The Welsh Government’s assessment of the likely impact on Wales-Ukraine trade. 

I look forward to your response. 

Kind regards, 

 

Darren Millar MS 
Temporary Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Pwyllgor yr Economi,  
Masnach a Materion Gwledig 
— 
Economy, Trade, and  
Rural Affairs Committee  

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddEconomi@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddEconomi 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddEconomy@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddEconomy  
0300 200 6565 

Vaughan Gething MS 
Minister for Economy 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ukukraine-agreement-no1-in-the-form-of-an-exchange-of-letters-to-amend-the-political-free-trade-and-strategic-partnership-agreement-cs-ukraine-no

